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No. IIU-D.APC(03)/2009-183                                       April 27, 2009 
 
 
Subject :- Announcement Of Fulbright Scholars Program & Fulbright Advanced 

Degree Grants for 2010 
 

 
1.0 The United States Educational Foundation in Pakistan vide its letters dated April 16, 
2009 has announced following programs for the benefit of teachers and students:- 
 

 Fulbright Advanced Degree Grants for 2010 
 Fulbright Scholar Program for 2010 

 

 
2.0 Applications forms along with complete details and eligibility criteria are attached 
with this note. Deadlines for the Programs are May 18, 2009 and June 22, 2009 
respectively. Further information and additional application forms can be downloaded from 
website: www.usefpakistan.org . 
 
3.0 It is requested that the announcement may please be brought to the notice of all 
teachers and students in your Faculty. United States Educational Foundation in Pakistan’s 
letters under reference along with its enclosures are attached to this note. 
 

 
 

(Gulzar Ahmed Khwaja) 
Director 
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 All Deans of the Faculties 
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